
WE WOULD LIKE TO EXPRESS
our sincere appreciation to our family, 

friends, and entire community for 
your unwavering support during this 

very difficult time in our lives.

Thank you in advance for your 
continued support as we struggle with 

this devastation in our lives.
We ask in memory of Ella Jane Hicks

that you give your children an extra hug 
today, and everyday. 

The Hicks & Genter Families


